
	
	
	
	
	

Dear Parents/ Carers, Welcome to the new school 
year. The children have made a fantastic start to the 
and seem excited and eager to learn! We have got a 
busy term with lots of exciting things to fit in so 
please keep your eye on the notice board and keep up 
to date with key information and dates. We start 
learning at 8.50am every day so please ensure that 
your child is on time so that they do not miss 
anything important. If you would like to talk to me 
about anything at all I am free to talk at the end of 
the day once all of the children have been dismissed. 
I look forward to a very exciting year ahead! Thank 
you,  
Miss Stanbridge F2 Class Teacher  
 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	 	 	

	

	

	

	 	

	

News for Autumn Term from Miss Stanbridge’s Class- F2S                    

Friday 14th September 2018 

What can you do at home? 
• Read your child’s book and 

learn Bear Words each 
night and sign the reading 
diary.  

• Practise getting dressed 
everyday including using 
zips and buttons. 

• Ensure your child gets to bed 
early every night- no later 
than 8pm!  

• Limit screen time on Ipads 
and phones to one hour 
MAX each night and 
remove all devices from 
their bedroom. 

• Encourage your child to try 
new foods and talk about 
what is on the school menu. 

• Make time to talk everyday 
with your child about what 
they have been learning at 
school. 

 

	

Important dates for your diary 
18.9.18- Parent’s meeting 8.50am- I would love to see all parents! 
25.9.18- School photographer 
26.9.18- MFL day- Our school language is Spanish- if you have any holiday 
pictures from Spain or any family living in Spain please let me know! 
4.10.18- National Poetry Day 
19.10.18- Last day of school 
5.11.18- Return to school 

 

        Useful Websites 

www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk   
Visit our class page under ‘Curriculum and Learning’ 

and find pictures of trips, children’s work, useful 
websites and important information.    

 www.phonicsplay.co.uk    
  username: welbeck  password: phonics                    

Help your child learn and enjoy phonics by playing lots 
of fun games online 

   	 www.twitter.com- Follow 
@WelbeckPrimaryS for daily updates about our 

learning across the whole school. 
 

Stay and Learn Sessions 
I would like to invite you to reading morning every 
Tuesday at 8.50am until 9.00am where you can 

stay and read with your child. It’s a great 
opportunity to see your child in their learning 

environment and I’m sure they will be really pleased 
to see you there too. 

.  

The topic for this half term is ‘Marvellous Me!’. We 
will be learning all about ourselves and exploring our 
apperance, our families, our likes and dislikes, where 

we live, our friendships and our senses. 

PE is every Monday and Thursday 

The children have made a super start to 
PE already! Please ensure that your 
child has labelled kit in school all 

week (T-shirt, shorts, joggers, jumper, 
trainers). We encourage children to 
dress and undress independently so 

please practise this every day at home. 
Please remember no jewellery is 

allowed, except stud earrings. 

	

Due to health and safety 
children are not permitted to 

play on the bikes and 
climbing equipment before 
and after school. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 


